
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

Choose an item. 

Choose an item. 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Alexa Bush, Director – Planning and Development Department 
Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 
From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    3/31/2025 

RE:       Information on Locations for Master Plan Stakeholder Meetings  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please provide our office with an overview of where the stakeholder meetings are being hosted 
for the Master Plan, including where the previous meetings have been held and where the 
upcoming ones are, as well as identify plans to better locate future meetings throughout the 
city to engage communities such as the North End. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy and Communication Analyst 


